Hello Year 1

We hope you are enjoying the sunshine and being good for your grownups at
home.

We have really enjoyed catching up with you and hearing about all the amazing
activities you have been doing at home.

In school we have been learning lots about castles, in particular Windsor castle.
We even had a go at painting Windsor castle.

Here are some activities to keep you busy over the next couple of weeks.
Remember to send photos of your work to our email address:

yearl@leighbeck-inf.essex.sch.uk

We really enjoy reading your messages and seeing your hard work so remember
to keep sending those emails.

Keep safe, be good and keep smiling.

Miss Wicks and Mrs Gunn.



